
 

Principal’s Welcomeletter 

Assalam Aleikum,  

Dear parents, staff, and students, 

I would like to welcome everyone back to school, and extend a special welcome 

to all of our new students and their families. I hope you had a wonderful summer 

vacation. The staff and I are looking forward to another exciting year of learning at ICCI 

Academy. I would also like to extend a welcome to our new staff members: Ms. Dina 

Albarghouthi (Kindergarten) and Ms. Saedah Ajaj (Part time Arabic teacher).  

 Due to the ongoing impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, we will continue to 

implement the safety measures as established at ICCI. This includes the requirement of 

masks being worn indoors and social distancing of at least 3 feet between students. 

Please check the ICCI Academy website for the reopening plan of 2021-2022. Our staff 

and student’s safety is very important.  

 A major initiative for this year is to address the concern of students' literacy. I am 

excited about all that this new school year has to offer, and I look forward to working 

collectively as a family to ensure that our students are surely provided with the best 

educational experience possible to be critical thinkers, responsible citizens, and 

prepared to be successful in their future endeavors.  

 I look forward to building relationships with all the parents and students 

throughout this year. Parents, I encourage you to be active PTO members. The first 

PTO meeting will be held in September. For upcoming events please check the yearly 

https://icciacademy.com/


and monthly calendars on the website. Lastly, the staff and I are looking forward to 

another exciting year of learning at ICCI Academy.  

Thank you all for your support; may Allah accept all of your good deeds.  

 

Sawsan Alsawi 

Principal 

ICCI Academy 
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